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MEETING IN TURKEY 

During the current school year, the classes involved in the project are the 

same but they have became now 2CG, 3CG and 3BG, while there has 

been a change in the teaching staff, because the teacher Mrs  Francesca 

Carboni has taken over from the teacher Mrs Di Stefano, who retired.  

The third meeting took place in Turkey in the school of Gelibolu, from 

November the 2
nd

 to the 7
th

 and our delegation was made up by 6 

students and 3 teachers. All the delegates, both students and teachers, 

had been hosted by Turkish families, who gave them an effusive welcome 

and the opportunity to appreciate the exceptional Turkish hospitality. The 

relationship among the delegations had always been warm and hearted, 

also thanks to what the “masters of the house” offered, always 

surrounding the guests with a joyful and convivial atmosphere, often 

cheered up by songs and dances. 

At this meeting, as well, every school showed its own contributions 

concerning the specific part of the project which deals with the rural 

house in the present. Our school presented the works in power point 

carried out by our students, and all the partners evaluated them in 

positive ways. 

The meeting allowed the participants to visit the Trojan ruins and it ended 

with the excursion to Istanbul to know better and appreciate the Turkish 

culture and one of the biggest metropolis and its famous architectural 

style. During our visit, the mayor of Instanbul showed the pleasure of 

meeting and welcoming us with a special meal for all the delegations at 

the 14
th

 floor of the city hall. 

 


